
 
14th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome to the wonderful world of the T.A.G.B. Tigers   
 

    Tigers is a children’s class offering energetic, exciting activities that aim to put the fun back into physical 
fitness and martial arts. Not only will children see improvements in their fitness and flexibility through regular 
participation in Tigers, but they will also learn how their bodies work and how important it is to be active. We 
hope to encourage a positive attitude through martial arts that will benefit children throughout their adult lives. 
 
I have been training for over 16 years and have progressed to the grade of third degree black belt. During 
this time, I have competed in many National and International Competitions gaining many titles including 
those of Double Bronze medallist in the World Championships, six times British Champion, seven times 
English Champion and three times Welsh Champion. 
 
Activities in Tigers will include both games and martial arts training in order to keep children motivated and 
having fun.  
 
The Taekwondo classes will run for 6 weeks for any child in Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 or Year 4. They will take 
place on Tuesday mornings 8:00am – 8:45am in the school hall. If your child signs up for this club it is vital 
that they are on time each week for the sessions. The cost of this course will be £21.00 (£10.50 if your child 
is eligible for Pupil Premium*) for the 6 weeks. Payments can be made by cash or cheque to the school 
office, please make cheques payable to Hannah Roberts.  
 
The children will need to arrive at school promptly in a t-shirt and shorts ready for the session. Having a 
water bottle is also advisable in order to keep hydrated. Your child needs to bring their uniform in a spare 
bag, which they will change into after the session, ready for the start of the school day. 
 
The lessons will start on Tuesday 9th January 2018 and the final session will be Tuesday 13th February 
2018. If sessions are missed no refunds will be given.  
 
If you wish your child to participate in this exciting opportunity please return the reply slip along with £21.00 
(*£10.50) to the school office by Wednesday 20th December. Places are limited and will be allocated on a 
first come first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Hannah Roberts 
(Jason Rodd Academy of Taekwondo) 
 
* Pupil premium includes families eligible for free school meals in the last 6 years, armed forces families and children who have been ‘looked after children’. Any 

other parents experiencing financial hardship should contact the school office.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Taekwondo Tigers Course (6 weeks) 
 
Name : _________________________________   Class : ______________________ 
 

☐ I would like my child to attend Taekwondo on Tuesday mornings for 6 weeks starting on                        

    Tuesday 9th January 2018 
 

☐ I enclose payment of £21.00 (*£10.50) for Taekwondo. 

 
Is there any medical information that Hannah needs to be aware of?  
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed :  ______________________________       Date __________________ 


